
Advisory on visitors to Mechanism 
 
On 12 March 2020, the Mechanism suspended all public group visits as a measure to prevent the 
spread of the Corona virus pandemic. These measures remain in place until further notice. 
 
In light of the gradual resumption of work at Mechanism premises, Mechanism Principals, Judges 
and staff members may receive official visitors where operationally required. The number of 
visitors shall be kept as small as possible. 
 
Visitors are required to observe all hygiene, social distancing and other precautionary measures 
applicable at Mechanism Premises. The person(s) receiving visitors is responsible for ensuring that 
visitors are informed of, and comply, with applicable COVID-19 measures.  
 
The advisory supersedes the 12 March 2020 Broadcast on Group visits to the Mechanism. 
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